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March 16th, 2019 | 8:00 – 11:00 am 

 

 
Attendance (12 in total): 

Ed, Brian, Frank, Helena, Kade, Karen, Mel (1st time volunteer), Regina, Robyn, Ronnie, Subas, & Trevor  

 

Morning Activities:  

March Update, Orchid Conservation, Rubbish Pick-Up, and Wildlife Photography 

 
Ed and Robyn pose with a new set of our Fungi cards 
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I was finally able to get a decent shot 

of a Bronzewing aka Rock Pigeon 

(both front and back) today! 
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Beetle for Breakfast! 
This Garden Orb Spider was devouring a 

beetle – looks like one of the 

Christmas Beetles. 


